
 
 

ALAMANCE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

Proclamation 
 

“LITTER SWEEP WEEK”  
APRIL 13-27, 2024 

 
WHEREAS, the North Carolina Department of Transportation sponsors a 

 biannual statewide roadside litter removal initiative called Litter Sweep; and 

WHEREAS, volunteers and maintenance crews devote time during the 

Sweep to safely removing litter with support provided by NCDOT via local program 

coordinators; and 

WHEREAS, all municipalities and citizens in Alamance County are 

invited to participate in Litter Sweep by New Leaf Society, a nonprofit 

organization that partners with local governments and NCDOT to improve the 

county’s curb appeal; and 

WHEREAS, local governments play a critical role in keeping communities 

clean through public works and also through leadership by example; and 

WHEREAS, clean communities are more beautiful, desirable, and 

environmentally healthy places to live; and 

WHEREAS, spring is traditionally a time to celebrate nature and renewal; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT WE, The Alamance County 

Board of Commissioners, do hereby proclaim April 13-27, 2024, as “LITTER SWEEP 

WEEK” in Alamance County. 

FURTHERMORE, WE, urge all residents to support efforts to protect and 

enhance the appearance of Alamance County by reducing litter. 

This the 15th day of April 2024. 
 

   
              Alamance County Board of Commissioners 
 
        
 

                ________________________________ 
                      John Paisley, Jr., Chairman 

                     
 
 

     Attest:  _______________________________ 
                                                                        Tory Frink, Clerk to the Board  


